‘From

The Director Of Boilers, Punjab,
Opp. Radio Station, Jalandhar City.

To

M/s Valvco International,
Basti Bawa Khel, Kapurthala Road,
Jalandhar City.

Memo No.’bé) Dated_ ~ 21 ~|—® 7

Subject:- Regarding Approval Of Manufacturing Of Valves and Cocks
Under I.B.R. 1950.

Please refer to your Application/Letter No. VI /06-07 /01 dated 24/10/ 2006 on
the subject noted above.

Your firm was visited on 08/11/2006 and 15/11/2006 and letter no. 3175 dt.
3/11/06 and 3242 dt.10/1 1/2006 was issued regarding the shortcomings found
during inspection.

This office has received your letter no. VI/06-07 /02 dated 11/01/2007 and
letter no. VI/06-07 /03 which has been examined by the undersigned and
accordingly you are hereby allowed to carry out the manufacturing activities
regarding Boiler Mountings and Fittings as per the requirements of Indian Boiler
Regulations, 1950 and the drawings should be get approved in advance.

b

Pirecter of Boilers Punjat
Jalandhay,
Yeu are allewed te use the Trade Mark'Qisn"' en
yeur appreved IBR Va lves Meuntine & fittines. . .
Alse print the same en IBR certificate fer valves
& Mguntine £ittines.

otresier of Bollers "ﬂ&‘iﬁ;
Jalandhar.




